
JAMES CAMPBELL HIGH SCHOOL BAND BOOSTERS 
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Wednesday, March 2, 2022 6:30pm. Via Webex 

Present: Scott Eriksen, Band Director Lynette Petty, Color Guard Advisor 
Jason Higashionna, President Nancy Lord, Secretary 
Barbara Valona, Band Support 

Meeting called to order at 6:35pm.


Scott provided agenda for MB kick off meeting scheduled for tomorrow from 5-6. Jason will 
send Scott his Booster presentation to preview. Nancy is sending Lynette the Charms form for 
printing and Boosters will distribute at meeting and fitting. Board will collect Charms payments 
at both events also. Jason requested that Nancy send him a list of outstanding balances.


MB uniform fitting for incoming freshmen only, will be held on Saturday, March 5 from 9-11 in 
band room. Barb & Nancy will attend along with directors and student leadership. Jason will try 
to attend also. Jason stated bibbers and shoes are not available for fitting, but will take 
measurements and use a sizing guide provided for the Fanfare shoes from DeMoulin Bros. 
Lynette will create a Google Form for sizing information, including shoulder to shoulder 
measurements, to make inputting easier. Matt & Scott will have a computer available for use at 
sizing event.


Board addressed opening up all board positions and soliciting parents to run and also to 
volunteer. A vote will be held at a later date. Jason will address this at MB kick off meeting.


Uniform drop off day will be held on Monday, March 7 all day through after school band 
practices. Jason will collect MB coats. Directors will inform students that coats must have dry 
cleaning receipt with student’s name attached.


Jason stated that a payment box with a sign in log will be made available in the band room. 
When students drop off money, they must sign the log. Money will be collected 1-2 times per 
week. This will alleviate the need to have a booster member available for money collection.


Board addressed collecting overdue Charms payments from students. It was decided that 
students must be up to date on their payments, otherwise band activities on the field trip list 
will be limited. Under certain circumstances, students can arrange to be put on a payment 
plan, but must adhere to it. Students will also not be allowed to attend the band banquet with 
any outstanding balances.


Admin has stated that school will pay for MB DC trip down payment of $1500. Still waiting on 
PO distribution from them. Trip meeting date with parents still tbd. Lynette will send Jason her 
receipts for Winter Indoor Color Guard uniforms.


Board reviewed upcoming calendar:

4/3	 Sun	 Mililani Spring Fest Winter Drumline/Guard performance




4/6	 Wed	 Hawaii Wind Band Fest @ Pearl City High School - SB tentatively in the am, will 	 	
	             be back by time school ends

4/6	 Wed	 Hawaii Invitational at Kaiser Winter Drumline/Guard performance time tbd

4/8	 Fri	 OBDA Parade of Bands @ Moanalua High School  - SB 5:00 warm up, 6:15 	 	
	 	 performance, finished by 7:00. Buses are being provided, waiting to hear 		 	
	 	 if trucks are needed for equipment

4/11 	 Mon	 Performance by Winter Indoor Drumline/Guard @ JCHS after school

4/16	 Sat	 Junior Prom

4/23	 Sat	 Senior Prom

5/6	 Fri	 Aloha Concert (tentatively)

5/21 	 Sat	 Graduation


Events TBD:

MB DC Trip Parent Meeting

Band Banquet - possible dates are 5/14, 5/15, 5/22


Meeting adjourned at 7:44pm.



